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Enclosures

Note Verbale

The Permanent Mission of Austria presents its compliments to the Office of the High
Commissoner for Human Rights and has the honour to transmit the Austrian reply to the list of
issues adopted by the Committee on Enforced Disappearances during its 13 session, held in
Geneva from 4 to 15 September 2017 with regard to the report submitted by Austria pursuant
to article 29 of the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced

Disappearance (CED/C/AUT/1) and CED/C/AUT/Q/1).

The Permanent Mission of Austria avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurance of its highest

consideration.
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